
 
                                                          
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
  
The school has been given the opportunity to take part in a project that will be run jointly between 
schools and West Midlands Police.   
 
Operation Encompass is reporting to schools, prior to the start of the next school day, when a child 
or young person has been exposed to, or involved in, any domestic incident. 
 
Operation Encompass will ensure that members of the school safeguarding team, myself, Mrs 
Grubham and Mrs Briscoe, are trained to allow them to liaise with the local authority and to use the 
information that has been shared, in confidence, while ensuring that the school is able to make 
provision for possible difficulties experienced by children, or their families, who have been involved 
in, or exposed to, a domestic abuse incident.  
 
We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils and we believe this will be extremely 
beneficial for all those involved. If you require any further information regarding this project please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

  
Mr Edward Masterson 
Head Teacher 
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Telephone/fax: 0121 556 0228 
e-mail:  headteacher@st-johnbosco.sandwell.sch.uk 

            School Web Site: www.st-johnbosco.sandwell.sch.uk 
Learning, Living and Growing in God’s Love 

St John Bosco Catholic Primary School is the data controller of the personal 
information you provide to us. This means the school determines the purposes 

for which, and the manner in which, any personal data relating to pupils and their 
families is to be processed. 
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